Canyoen Country

CCAC Members and Friends,

Happy 2011 New Year

Advisory Commitkee

With events in Arizona, 2011 has displayed a rocky start.
Our thoughts and prayers are with all the Arizona shooting victims, their families and friends.
On a brighter side, it was reported that Santa Clarita Councilmember Ferry is home and his condition is improving.

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee Meeting will be held on

Wednesday, January 19, 2011 7:00PM to 9:00PM

At the Mint Canyon Moose Family Center Banquet Room

18000 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country 91351

(On Sierra Hwy .6 mi. North of Soledad Canyon Road)

CCAC Meetings are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC and are FREE OF CHARGE.

JANUARY AGENDA

1. Councilmember Laurie Ender will provide a presentation on the Santa Clarita Library takeover and answer
guestions from the audience.

Next, learn about your Property Tax Bill. What each section means and where the money goes.

It is our money and we should be very much aware of how it is spent.

Then, a recap of the January 11 City Council Meeting will be provided including;

Laurene Weste’s letter on Illegal immigration, City plans for Banners on Paseos, and a proposed new Special
Library Tax.

6. Review of CCAC Plans for 2011 and Issues of Interest.
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So, Mark Your Calendar and Tell Your Friends.

| hope to see you there, Because,
"Together We Can Make A Difference"
AlawJ. Ferdmawn

Alan J. Ferdman, Chair

Canyon Country Advisory Committee (661) 713-9344




